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Question No. 30

Senator Hanson-Young asked the following question at the hearing on 18 October 2011:

How many Australian Federal Police are still on Christmas Island?

The answer to the honourable Senator’s question is as follows:

As at 18 October 2011, there were 46 AFP staff members on Christmas Island.


